
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary M Smith [mailto:marymsmith22@me.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 7:48 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Hog Farm on Buffalo 
 
Dear ADEQ, 
 
The national treasure that is the Buffalo River cannot bear the load of possible overflow manure that 
would result from the installation of the hog farm in its watershed.  Please do everything within your 
power to stop this and to protect the White River into which it flows.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary M. Smith 
Fayetteville, AR and Calico Rock, AR 
 


